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Community Review – Catalina, Cei Dafydd,  
Barry – Baruc and Castleland wards (Barry Town 
Council) 

First Stage Consultation – summary of submissions received 
 

Name No 
change 

(√) 

Change 

(√) 
 

Notes 

Cllr Pamela Drake 
Castleland ward 
Councillor 
 
 
 

 √ Cllr Drake supports the re-drawing of this boundary 
line to make the ward boundary more recognisable 
and workable.  
 

Tom Jenkins 
Local Democracy 
Boundary 
Commission for 
Wales 

  Commission has noted the review and does not 
wish to comment at the current stage. 

Cllr John Thomas 
Leader of the Council 

  Happy with the recommendations as agreed at 
Cabinet on 18th September 2017 
 

Barry Town Council 
 
 

  No comments received from the members of Barry 
Town Council, therefore no representations.  
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